
 

 

Freedom of Information request 
LSB reference: 20140819 

Request: Under the FOI Act I would like full details that you can legally supply of  all 

Freedom of Information Requests that you have received in the last calendar month from the 

date of this request. 

Response: In response, I can confirm that in the last calendar month, the Legal Services 

Board (LSB) has received one request for information that has been dealt with in accordance 

with the Freedom of Information 2000. This request was for the number of visits that had 

been made to the LSB website for each month since 1st January 2014. Details of the LSB 

response to this request will be placed on our website in due course.   

I trust that this satisfactorily addresses your request for information. However if you are 
dissatisfied with this response, you have the right to ask for an internal review or submit a 
complaint in line with our Freedom of information – Complaints procedure which can be 
found at:  
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info

rmation/index.htm 
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